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We are busy as usual with basketball, UIL, and the usual classwork activities.  We have 
entered about 38 students in various Math, Language Arts, Science, Social Studies, and 
Technology contests.  There will be approximately 8 teachers attending to help with the 
contests.   
Our One Act play was presented on November 14.  They did an excellent job receiving 3rd 
place for their performance in our district. 
Our basketball teams are improving as the weeks go by.  The participation of our student 
body has been tremendous.  The coaches are making an effort to see that all players get 
playing time. 
Travis Middle School benchmark practice tests were not as strong as we would like, but 
we continue to strive to improve their knowledge that will serve them well on the next 
benchmark practice in early March. 
The seventh and eighth grade members of the high band tried out for the Regional Band 
with Jackson Turner making First Chair Trombone.  Also, earning honors were Bailey 
Braziel, Hanna Hinojosa, Ashley Perez and Harper O’Neal. 
At the Middle School, we are using a tutoring program for those that are having below a 
75 come in during their breakfast time where breakfast is provided for them in the 
building. 
Our students are involved in a canned food drive for the community as well as a penny 
drive for the Angel Tree.  The Student Council is planning to make a donation to the 
Ministerial Alliance to buy turkeys for the Christmas food drive.   
 
Attendance for Travis Middle School 
 
6th Grade   97.05% 
 
7th Grade 98.18 
 
8th Grade 97.38 
 



  
 


